STATE OF UTAH OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR





SPENCER J. COX LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

December 30, 2019

Susan Parmer Election Systems & Software, LLC 11208 John Galt Blvd. Omaha, NE 68137

Dear Susan Parmer:

The Office of the Utah Lieutenant Governor reviewed engineering change order (ECO) #1043 and determined it has met the criteria of Utah Code § 20A-5-802. It is therefore approved. If you have any questions, please contact Derek Brenchley at 801-538-1041.

Sincerely,

Spencer J. Cox

Utah Lieutenant Governor